
December 16, 2021

Provider Alert

Have Questions? Contact your Provider Concierge:
817-687-4004 | providerconcierge@cnchealthplan.com

Holiday Closures

In observance of Christmas, Care N’ Care’s Provider 
Concierge department will be closed Friday, 
December 24, 2021.  Any calls or messages received 
during this time will be returned the next business 
day.

We will resume normal business hours Monday,     
December 27, 2021.

In observance of New Year’s, Care N’ Care’s Provider 
Concierge department will be closed Friday, 
December 31, 2021.  Any calls or messages received 
during this time will be returned the next business 
day.

We will resume normal business hours Monday, 
January 3, 2022.

Thank you for all you do. May you have a safe and Happy Holidays!


